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Mr. Percy Jackson 

Chairman
Protext Inc.,

Dear Percy,

I am delighted to know about your timely retirement as Managing Director from Protext Inc. on January 25, 2012. I am getting mixed feelings, I am happy for the wonderful years I have spent with this company as well as I am sad to no more work with all of you. You know, sometimes it’s really difficult to find out the exact words to express pleasure and thoughts.

I will miss you a lot all my colleagues in this organization. You must be aware that I am also getting retired after two months. Thank you so much for your cooperation and support throughout your tenure. Today, my eyes are moist but my heart is filled with best wishes and prayers for you.

I am wishing you wonderful future, health and happiness in life.

Please stay in touch and you can call me any time on 123 456 7890 or mail me on mark.smith@hotmail.com. Do provide me your new contact number.

Yours truly,

Mark Smith
Managing Director
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited
